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Now is the perfect time
to put investing in your
student’s bright future on
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to get started today! .
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Maine’s education savings plan that
many Maine families use to invest
for higher education.

NextGen 529 is a Section 529 plan administered by the Finance Autharity of Maine (FAME). You may obtain the NextGen 529 Program Description by requesting a copy from your financial
professional, visiting NextGenforME.com or calling the program manager at 1-833-336-4529. The Program Description should be read carefully before investing.
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Scarborough Public School’s is sharing this information provided by the
Finance Authority of Maine (FAME). FAME helps Maine families plan and
pay for higher education and administers Maine’s education savings
program to help Maine families save for college.

FAME is offering one-on-one help with one of our College Savings
Counselors! Get your college savings questions answered or assistance by
scheduling an appointment online.

Learn more at NextGenforME.com.
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